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September 20th, 1923,

F. Kendzior, Esq,, 
Shelburne Farms, 
Shelburne, Vermont.

Dear Sir:-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of September 9th, which arrived during my 
absence from the city.

With reference" to Preparatory Schools 
for Boys,Ashbury College, Ottawa, Ont., Bishop’s, 
College School, Lennoxville, Que., and Lower Canada 
College, Montreal, are all residential colleges of 
good repute. A good many of the students from these 
schools come to McGill University and we find them 
well prepared.

As to fees, I am afraid I can give 
you no information, but if you write to the colleges 
named I know they will be pleased to send you 
prospectuses.

Trusting this information is what
you are seeking, I- am.

Yours faithfully,


